Preface

Dear Colleagues,

We welcome you at the 3 International Silk Road Symposium -The Black Sea
Region Countries and Prospective Relationships with the European Union. We highly
appreciate your participation in the event and the contribution to the work of the
symposium. Your input is highly valuable for the continuous discussions over the Black
Sea Regional problems and challenges. We strongly believe that the information
exchange between the event participants will be a value added step in terms of further
cooperation on the Black Sea Region issues. We wish you fruitful work and enjoyable
stay in Georgia.
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